
  Minutes of the La Porte City Fire Department 

 

Merit Commission 

 

July 5, 2023 

 

  

The Merit Commission met in person at Fire Station 1. Present were commission 

members, Dr. James Edwards, Ian Eldridge, and Alison Zoll. Chief Andy Snyder and 

Captain Zach Kanney were also in attendance.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:38 PM. 
 

A motion to accept minutes from June was made by Ian Eldridge and seconded by Alison 

Zoll. 

 

Old Business –Chief Andy Snyder reported the new hires are progressing well at the 

academy.  Chief Andy Snyder, Assistant Chief Kelly Burke, Training Chief Erik 

Jedrysek and Captain Zach Kanney have been visiting frequently to observe. 

 

Promotional scores were posted Thursday June 8th, 2023. One firefighter requested a 

review which was completed June 26th.  No scores were contested. 

 

New Business – Mid year performance ratings went out and should be completed soon. 
 

Dr. James Edwards made a motion to adjourn, Ian Eldridge seconded at 6:43 PM. 
 

 

Recorded by Dawn Prater 
 

 

Alison Zoll Merit Commission Secretary 


